November 6, 2020, Newsletter, Catskill Yacht Club.

Heat wave in November !? Nice.

The membership meeting was attended by 26 full members and 2 associates members.
The Dockmaster thanks everyone who was present at docks out.

The gas pump will be disconnected from the electric by next week.

J.R. Delvecchio reports that the paperwork for the bulkhead repair is in the process being
completed and sent to the State.

The proposal for the CYC Video Surveillance Policy was approved by the membership by ©
show of hand”.

The proposed changes to the CYC By-Laws was adopted by the membership with ballots.
The “ tellers” for the count of votes was done by B.LaBuff, J. Smith, J. Jarvis. Thank you!!!

The nominees for Officers and Boardmembers for 2021 are as follows:
Commodore: L. Asaro

Vice Commodore: D. Callahan

Treasurer: S. Gardner

Financial Secretary ; Chelsey Grupe

Secretary: U. Hestnar

Dockmaster: P. Baskiewicz

Boardseat #1 : J. Fromer, 2 year term

Boardseat #2 : J.R. Delvecchio, 2 year term

Boardseat #3: open, nomination are encouraged from the floor at the December 3,2020
membership meeting.

The elections for the above positions will be held at the December 3,2020 membership meeting.

Dates to remember:

December 1,2020, Board Meeting.

December 3,2020, membership meeting. Voting for Officers and Board Seats for 2021.
Voting for changes of verbiage in the CYC By-Laws,
Document attached to this newsletter.

Best Regards
Uwe K. Hestnar, Secretary



